

Cumberland County Board of Education

368 Fourth Street Crossville, Tennessee 38555 Phone 931/484-6135 Fax 931/484-6491

Mr. Donald E. Andrews Director of Schools Dr. Charles Tollett Board of Education Chairperson

January 30, 2014

Mr. David Rutherford City of Crossville City Manager 392 N. Main Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Mr. Rutherford:

This correspondence is written pursuant to the General Statutes of the State of Tennessee 57-4-306 Distributions of Collections (Liquor Tax). Per our meeting of January 10, 2014, and subsequent conversations with the Cumberland County Schools Board of Education on January 23, 2014, I have been directed to share the stance of the BOE Membership.

Upon sharing the information with our BOE and recommendation, it is our posture that the City of Crossville owes the CCS BOE the past due liquor tax in full and from this year forward the allotment to the CCS will be paid on a monthly basis as procured from the State. It also was agreed upon that the BOE is willing to work with the City of Crossville for repayment as may be agreed upon by both parties.

Thank-you in advance for your response and I will look forward to hearing from you.

Respectfully,

Donald E. Andrews

Dull E. D. Lun

PC: BOE Membership
Mr. Earl Patton
County Mayor Kenneth Carey

County Finance Director Mr. B. Nathan Brock

A Formula for Success: Rigor + Relevance + Relationships = HOPE